
 
 

We are delighted to be re-opening our physical doors in September. We have revised our usual                               

timetable to safeguard families in line with government guidelines. We will hold our Under 3’s                             

Music and Movement sessions in Bush Hall (already familiar to many of you from our Musical                               

Extravaganza sessions) to allow for safe social distancing. We are limiting numbers for each                           

session so we will work on a pre-booking system (book via our site under What’s On).   

 

Music, Movement and Instrumental play - 18 months to 3 years  Wednesdays 9:45am - 10:20am 

 

Movement and Gentle Musical Play - 4 months to 18 months  Wednesdays 10:45am - 11:20m  

 

Sessions cost ​£11​ and are ​pre-booked​ for a ​6-week period​ (16 September - 21 October 2020 /  

4 November - 9 December 2020), 5 places for drop-ins £12 at the door.  

 

 

 

 


